
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         13 April 1994 
 
 
 
Director of Admissions 
MBA Program 
Dowling College 
Idle Hour Boulevard 
Oakdale, New York 11769 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 I am pleased to write this letter in support of Mr. Lawrence Noonan’s application 
to your Business Program at Dowling College.   
 
 I have known Mr. Noonan ever since he came to Stony Brook and have worked 
closely with him over the years, particularly during my tenure as Provost and Academic 
Vice President.  Without a doubt, Mr. Noonan is one of the most gifted and talented 
individuals I have ever encountered in dealing with matters of financial administration, 
business matters and budgetary concerns.  Many throughout the University are beholden 
to Mr. Noonan’s work and efforts over the years.   
 
 Without a question, I anticipate that he would prove to be a major asset to your 
program and its faculty and students. 
 
       Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
       Sidney Gelber 
       Provost Emeritus 
 
SG:est 


